Suzanne Allen de Sanchez, MPA Clerk of the Board of Supervisors El Dorado County 530.621.5394

---- Forwarded by Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC on 08/25/2009 08:18 AM -----

From:

"Bobby S. Dutta" <bobdutta@pacbell.net>

To:

<suzanne.allendesanch@edcgov.us>, <bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us>

Date:

08/24/2009 10:24 PM

Subject:

CCW Resolution

Dear Clerk of the Board and Supervisor Nutting:

We are unable to attend the public meeting scheduled tomorrow regarding CCW resolution introduced by Supervisor Nutting. Therefore, we are writing in support of the resolution. Furthermore, I am requesting that our comment be documented at this hearing. Thank you.

Mr. & Mrs. Bobby S. Dutta. P.O. Box 5661 El Dorado Hills, CA 95762.

Ph: 530.676.1800. Fax: 530.676.3350.